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Lauren Coartney

From: brock prather <berock44@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 6:12 PM
To: ECOSUB
Subject: Email to Support the Tule Wind project

Good evening Iain Fisher- Bureau of Land Management and California Public Utilities Commission:, 
I am emailing you to show my support of the Tule Wind Project.  Wind power is a great source of renewable 
energy, funds from taxes and jobs. It is a way to power us with the environment instead of punishing it.  I have 
lived in San Diego County for 6 years and I sincerely care about this county and I am proud of the strides we 
have made to be a kinder place for the environment and the progressive approach we take as a county. I urge 
you to certify the EIR/EIS and allow the Tule Wind Power Project to proceed as proposed. 
Thank you for your time. 
Brock Prather 
6833 Central Ave.  
Lemon Grove, CA 91945 
619-563-5210 
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